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NHI PRINTING CARDS IN JOST VAN DYKE ON SATURDAY, JUNE 22 

 

The public is advised that National Health Insurance (NHI) will be in Jost Van Dyke 

on Saturday, June 22, to print new NHI cards for the following beneficiary groups: Seniors, 

Voluntary, Indigent, Children and Employers.  

The NHI team will be at the District Office in the Customs Building, Great Harbour, 

from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

New NHI cards will be issued once outstanding balances are cleared, and old NHI 

cards are turned in.   

For more information, contact National Health Insurance via telephone 852-7860 

or 852-7875, or email info@vinhi.vg.   
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Contact April T. Glasgow 
Telephone (284) 852-7875 

Cell (284) 442-4507 
Email aglasgow@vinhi.vg 

Website www.vinhi.vg 
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